Town Hall House
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27 June 2016

Our Ref:  2016/329774
File No: 5112830
Your Ref: SSI|15_7400

Ms Karen Jones

Director, Transport Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

By email: karen.jones@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Jones,

Submission on the Sydney Metro — Chatswood to Sydenham EIS

The City has reviewed the Sydney Metro — Chatswood to Sydenham Environmental
Impact Statement. Please see the attached submission.

The City is supportive of the Sydney Metro project.

The Sydney Metro will provide important mass transport capacity to the Sydney CBD
and importantly, link the Global Economic Corridor through a sustainable transport

project.

The City believes there are some real opportunities for better public domain, transport
integration and social outcomes at a number of the stations, and these are included in

our submission.

While broadly supportive, there are instances where the City is of the view that the
Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements have not been fulfilled in terms of
the urban design and flood impacts.

Should you wish to speak with a Council officer about this response, please contact
Melanie Fyfe, Senior Project Manager — Transport by telephone on 9265 9333 or by
email at mfyfe@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

M —

onica Barone
Chief Executive Officer
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